
 

 

 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick up fee will be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. 
The fee is $3/min.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  
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July 2021 Newsletter 

          From the office... 

Let the summer fun begin! We will do weekly themes throughout the 
month. 

Themes for the week: 

Week of 4th-Independance Day—7th wear red/white/blue 

Week of 9th-Sports– 14th wear favorite hat/jersey  

Week of the 18th– Cooking /eating our snacks 

Week of the 25th-Camping– smores 

We will also have water day: 

Monday is four’s and summer camp 

Tuesday is infants and one’s 

Wednesday is two’s 

Thursday is three’s 

Please dress your child in swim suite, apply sunscreen and pack a tow-
el and extra clothes. 

If your child turns four before September 4th ,Be sure to get your VPK 
voucher turned in. 

We are in hurricane season, We will post on the website if we will be 
closed, due to any storms or post on our door. 

Update: Starting in August of 2021 we will be allowing parents back in 
the school, if no changes. 



July 5th……………….……..NPA Closed -Happy Independence Day 

July 30th…………………..….NPA Closed– Teacher In– Service Day 

Pia S. 7/4 ………………...   3 years old 

Scarlet R. 7/10 ………......4 years old 

Parker S. 7/18 …………..….1 year old 

William R. 7/19 …………..4 years old 

Zyiden D. 7/29 …………...4 years old 

Ms. Loissa  7/19 

Ms. Julizza  7/29 

Mrs. Carol  7/30 



                                  Infant News 

Welcome July! 
Summer is here, and lots of new things to 
explore. In July we are going to be doing a 
lot of projects and having water days every 
Tuesday, so make sure to add sunscreen 
before school and dress your child in his/
her swimsuits. Be sure to read to your child 
every night. Please make sure you label all 
bottles and caps with the child's full name. 
Miss. Michelle 



                              One’s News 

July 

 

      The fun continues! July is here and this month 
the kiddies will be learning about under the sea ad-
ventures and will be focusing on the letters O/Y, the 
number 12, the shape octagon and the color grey. 
We have 2 birthdays this month, Malcolm will be 
turning 2 and so will Derek. I am excited to be the 
one`s new teacher and I am learning more about 
their personalities day by day and I have to say their 
really grown adults in kids bodies, all very smart! 
We have water days planned ahead so we will in-
form you when to bring bathing suits. May the fun 
begin! 
 

Thank you, Miss Louna 



                                  Two’s News 

 

Time is flying by…. I can't believe we’re already in 
July 

This month students will be learning about independ-
ence day, sports, cooking and even camping. Last 
month students said goodbye to Brendan who has 
moved up to the threes, following him will be Pia she will 
be missed but she is more than ready to move up. We 
would like to welcome our new two year old Malcom. 
 

~ Parents reminder that water days are every Wednes-
day( if you would like your child to not participate please 
send a note) 
Things to pack for water days- Towel, bug spray, sun-
screen, water day shoes, & water pull ups. 
   

      Ms. Marie 



                                Three’s News 

Summer, summer its time to enjoy the sun and have some 
fun. Summer is finally here and the kids are super excited to 
learn all the cool things that come with summer. Parents 
please remember water day is on THURSDAY and to bring 
your child all their swim day needs. Also parents Friday is PJ 
day in our class so please bring your PJ’s.   

Love. Ms. Loissa  



                 Camp News 

We would like to thank you all who have been 
very supportive and shared their time with us.  
We are continuing to do fun activities including 
cooking, and eating ,what we make. During Ju-
ly we are moving our water day to Mondays. 
Please wear your suites and bring clothes and 
a towel. Don’t forget to apply sunscreen. 
Remember to read to your child everyday, this 
helps to improve their vocabulary and lan-
guage skills. Thanks, Ms. Carolina 



Summer Fun 

Splishing and a splashing! 


